



PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

In business, there is no greater compliment than earning the trust and loyalty of one's customers. Tonight's winners of the Consumer Choice Award have been identified by local consumers as representing excellence in value and service. I would like to congratulate all the winners for their hard work and entrepreneurial spirit.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable evening and continued success.

The Rt. Hon. Stephen Harper, P.C., M.P.

OTTAWA 2013





Premier of Alberta

Office of the Premier, 307 Legislature Building, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada, T5K 2B6

Message from Honourable Alison M. Redford, QC Premier of Alberta

On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to congratulate the recipients of the 2013 Consumer Choice Awards.

A well-served customer is the most effective form of advertising for both your business and for our province. Great businesses are among Alberta's strongest ambassadors, telling our province's success story to other Albertans, Canadians, and visitors from around the globe. It is fitting that tonight's award recipients have been chosen by the people they serve, the people of the greater Calgary area.

For outstanding businesses, a satisfied customer is sufficient recognition; however, the Consumer Choice Awards seek to celebrate these exceptional establishments and their proprietors. The business owners being recognized tonight are not only strengthening the communities they serve, they are also strengthening Alberta's economy and securing our future success.

Thank you to the event organizers and congratulations to all of tonight's winners. I wish you a wonderful awards ceremony.

Alison M. Redford, QC

March 14, 2013



NAHEED K. NENSHI



March 2013

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR NENSHI

On behalf of my City Council colleagues and the citizens of Calgary, I am pleased to congratulate all of the winners of the Consumer Choice Award Calgary.

Each year, Calgarians are asked to give their opinions regarding services they use every day. It can be hard to determine which businesses come out on top from among the thousands of vibrant and thriving businesses in our community, but that is where the Consumer Choice Awards come in. Because there are so many worthy contenders in our city, this award is an accomplishment of which the recipients should be very proud.

I want to thank all of the winners for the role they play in making Calgary one of the best places in the world to live and work. We are very happy to have you as part of our community.

Sincerely,

Naheed K. Nenshi MAYOR